
Listening and Learning 

”Walking Tall has helped me in lots of ways. First, I've always 

said that it helps me see how there's a place here where 

God's people come and get to be iron, sharpening iron, and it 

encourages me to do good works 

I have learned a great deal from various mentors who possess 

different skills and expertise. Observing other professionals in 

their work has provided me with valuable insights. Also, I 

have had the opportunity to ask questions and acquire new 

skills along the way. 

I don't have much experience with tools, particularly in metal              

machining, and as I learn about different methods, I've realized that 

there are   simpler ways to complete tasks than what I used to do. 

I've gained a lot of knowledge through these new techniques. 

Being around others and listening to them share about the Word, 

learning new things together, and contributing to our conversations 

have been very helpful and supported me on my spiritual journey.”                                                               

Chad 
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If you haven’t ever supported Walking Tall, please consider a one time donation or regular monthly      
donation to support and continue offering many skills to these young men. Thank you so much!                
Walking Tall: PO Box 3789 Central Point, OR 97502 or walkingtallso.org for online donations. 

As iron sharpens iron, so one person sharpens another. 

Proverbs 27:17 

Mentor Chad is always ready to support others, whether collaborating on 

projects with young men and fellow mentors or directing Wednesday night 

events. His joy impacts everyone around him. Recently, he's been helping 

Mentor Tommy C. design and build a sturdy roof rack for the bus, ensuring it 

can hold cargo and securely support people watching events. 

Thank you for your support and prayers! 



Some of the Walking Tall family laying hands and 

praying for our trip! 
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